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From: Rosalie del Rosario - NOAA Federal <rosalie.delrosario@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2019 12:32 PM


To: Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal


Cc: Alston, Naseem


Subject: Re: spring run in delta, chipps Island


Sorry to not have joined the call. Yes, happy to work with Naseem, and including my comments on the env


baseline. Just wanted to give you a heads up in case this change in relative abundance is substantial for spring


run analyses.


Thanks,


Rosalie


On Thu, May 2, 2019 at 11:26 AM Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov> wrote:


Thanks Rosalie. Let's talk about this on the check-in call. Probably best to work with

Naseem as she's Env Baseline lead.


On Thu, May 2, 2019 at 10:21 AM Rosalie del Rosario - NOAA Federal <rosalie.delrosario@noaa.gov>


wrote:


For spring run analysis, here's relative distribution suggesting table in env baseline should be updated for Mar


and May months in the Delta
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--
Rosalie B. del Rosario, Ph.D.


Regional Endangered Species Act Advisor

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

Office: (562) 980-4085

Rosalie.delRosario@noaa.gov

www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


--
Brian Ellrott


Central Valley Salmonid Recovery Coordinator

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Mobile: 916-955-7628

Office: 916-930-3612

brian.ellrott@noaa.gov


--
Rosalie B. del Rosario, Ph.D.


Regional Endangered Species Act Advisor

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

Office: (562) 980-4085

Rosalie.delRosario@noaa.gov

www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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